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GREYHOUND RACING VICTORIA

Stewards Investigation/
Hearing Report
Monday 18" February 2014

Date of Hearing: 16™ February 2014

Venue of Hearing: Healesville Greyhound Racing Association

Name: Ms Tamara Cornell

Track: Healesville

Date: 24th November 2013

Greyhound: N/A

GAR: 86(q)

Offence: Alleged incident that occurred in the vicinity of the catching

pen of the Healesville Greyhound Racing Association on
24™ November 2013. The alleged incident was between
registered participant, Ms Yvette Howard and unregistered
person, Ms Tamara Cornell.

Officiating Stewards: Mr Carl Scott and Ms Demi Barber

REPORT

Stewards on the 16™ February 2014, conducted an Inquiry into a alleged incident that
occurred in the vicinity of the catching pen of the Healesville Greyhound Racing Association
meeting held on 24™ November 2013.

After hearing evidence from Mr Lee Rowe (Healesville Club Employee), Ms Howard and Ms
Cornell, Stewards reminded Ms Cornell of her responsibilities in relation to her behaviour /
conduct pertaining to GARS86(q).

Glenn Fish — Chief Steward

NB: Steward Investigation/Hearing decisions are subject to Appeal under the Rules of Greyhound Racing.
For more information:
GLENN FISH

CHIEF STEWARD
GREYHOUND RACING VICTORIA
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